
 

 
 

September 19, 2013 

 

Ms. Crystal Schiefelbein 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

2984 Shawano Avenue 

Green Bay, Wisconsin 54304 

Sent via email: crystal.schiefelbein@wisconsin.gov 

 

RE: Recreational Development General Permit Request - Addendum 

 Ashwaubenon Sports Complex 

 Parcel HB-942-1 

Village of Hobart, Brown County, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ms. Schiefelbein: 

 

Bay Environmental Strategies, Inc. (BAY), is providing this information as an addendum to the above 

referenced General Permit request previously submitted. Based on our discussion and information 

obtained during our on-site meeting on September 19, 2013, modifications have been made to the 

proposed project to bring it into compliance with the minimization criteria.   

 

The location of the wetland crossing has been moved to the narrowest point of the wetland as delineated. 

The proposed path will still be 15 wide, but will only cross 37 feet of wetland, versus the 55 feet of 

wetland as previously proposed.  The new total permanent wetland disturbance is estimated to be 555 

sq/ft (0.012 acres). The attached Figure 1- Project Overview Map, illustrates the project location and 

configuration.  

 

The path construction will be the same as previously proposed, and will consist of first grading and 

leveling the existing ground surface. A base layer consisting of 8 to 10 inches of gravel will be placed on 

the ground surface, with approximately 3 inches of crusher dust/screenings placed on top of the gravel. 

An estimated 20 cubic yards of material will be placed within the wetland.  The new wetland crossing 

location will still utilize an 8” HDPE culvert that will be placed across the path at the existing ground 

level. A cross section view of the project is provided in the attached Figure 2, Project Detail.    

 

If you have any questions regarding this report, please feel free to contact BAY at your convenience at 

(920) 347-2234. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
      

Mark Love, PSS 

Professional Soil Scientist 

Project Manager 

 

CC: Mr. Rex Mehlberg-Village of Ashwaubenon  

mailto:crystal.schiefelbein@wisconsin.gov

